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Letter of support by Devon County Council 
 
 
Dear Ms Evans 
 
 
Re: A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross 
 
 
I am pleased to provide this letter of support for the proposals to dual the A30 from 
Chiverton to Carland Cross junction on behalf of Devon County Council. 
 
The A30 between Chiverton and Carland Cross is the only remaining section of 
single carriageway on the A30 between Camborne and the M5 at Exeter. Improving 
the A30 between Chiverton and Carland Cross will make journeys safer, quicker 
and more reliable, as well as improving regional economic growth. This investment 
provides an opportunity to make access to Cornwall more sustainable, allowing the 
region to improve the perception of the South West for tourists and visitors. 
 
Devon County Council strongly support the Government’s commitment to improving 
the A303/A30/A358 corridor. However, the remaining unimproved sections, 
including the A30 between Honiton and Southfields, will need to receive funding 
allocations in future RIS periods in order to ensure to proven need for a strategic 
second link to the economic growth areas in the South West Peninsula are met. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Councillor Andrea Davis 
County Councillor for the electoral division of Combe Martin Rural 
Cabinet Member for Infrastructure Development and Waste 




